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November 3, 2023 
 
To: Andrea Kasko, Chair, UCLA Academic Senate 
 
From:  Brooke Scelza, Chair, Graduate Council 
 
Re:  (Systemwide Senate Review) Proposed Revisions to Senate Bylaw 55 (Departmental Voting 

Rights) 
 
At its meeting on October 27, 2023, the Graduate Council discussed the (Systemwide Senate Review) 
Proposed Revisions to Senate Bylaw 55 (Departmental Voting Rights) to give academic appointees in the 
Lecturer with Security of Employment Series/Teaching Professor with departmental voting rights.  
 
Members support the proposed revisions to give Lecturers with Security of Employment departmental 
voting rights.  
 
We appreciate the opportunity to express our views on this matter. If you have any questions, please 
contact us via Graduate Council Analyst, Emily Le, at ele@senate.ucla.edu. 
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